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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We have had another fabulous week in school, with lots of wonderful learning taking place. 
Our week started as usual with Gospel Assembly, in which the children listened to the story of Jesus 
telling his followers that he is the good shepherd. In this Gospel, we are reminded that Jesus knows 
and cares for all people. It helps us to think about how we can care for all people too, no matter where 
they are in the world. The Assembly finished with some fantastic singing, which really helped start the 
week on a positive note and certainly lifted all our spirits on a gloomy Monday morning! 
On Thursday morning, we welcomed Mrs Bradley to school, a Literacy Consultant from the Local 
Authority. Mrs Bradley was so impressed with our approach to the teaching of reading across school, 
and as always, our children were wonderful, demonstrating a clear love of reading which we foster 
here. 
 
Please see the letter that has been circulated with the newsletter regarding the 32.5-hour week 
consultation. 
 
Remember to keep an eye on the school website and class Twitter (X) pages for more information 
about the learning taking place School Website  
 
Y6 SATS  
Y6 will be completing their end of Key Stage 2 assessments (SATS) in 2 weeks on the 13th to 16th May. If 
your child is in Year 6, please ensure they get plenty of sleep and arrive at school on time each 
morning. Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
YEAR 6 TRANSITION DATES 
The McAuley Catholic High School – 10, 11 & 12th July  
Hall Cross Academy – 10 & 11th July 
The Hayfield School – 8th (5 – 7pm), 9 & 10th July 
 
ATTENDANCE 
The school target is 97%. It is appreciated young people sometimes become unwell, however medical 
advice is clear that children with mild illness will often be well enough to attend - for example if they 
have a cough, or cold, without a temperature. The NHS guidance 'Is my child too ill for school?' is 
designed to support parents in their decision making about mild illness. https://www.nhs.uk/live-
well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/   
 
Well done to Year 6, winners of this weeks attendance with a fantastic 98.33%! 
 
VACANCY 
We are looking to recruit a relief cleaner. Please see the information on the website for more details. 
https://www.stpeterdoncaster.co.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=19  
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UNIFORM 
Please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform. If your child needs to wear a variance to the 
uniform for a valid reason, please let the office know in advance. 
 
HOUSE POINTS  
70 house points have been issued this week – Well done… Yellow – Kirkstall! 
 

BLUE - Fountains 21 RED - Whitby 15 

GREEN - Roche 10 YELLOW - Kirkstall 23 

 
BIRTHDAYS 
Happy birthday this week to Brody, Alice, Drew and Mrs Bull. We have you have a lovely time with your 
family and friends. 
 
CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 
Well done to these children who have been chosen by their teachers for creativity in all areas such as 

art, music and dance. 

Ilinca & Ethan         Jackson & Erin       Azaan & Patrick 
Mis C & Adi        Anna & Ava    Lucy & Abbie 
Ewan & Shantay 

 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 

• Monday 6th May: May Day Bank Holiday: School closed 

• Thursday 9th May: Ascension Day Mass: 9.15am 

• Thursday 9th May: Y3/4 Cricket Teams Tournament – parents to drop and collect from 
Sprotbrough Cricket Club. More information to follow. 

• Friday 10th May: Class Photographs 

• Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May: KS2 SATS Y6 

• Tuesday 21st – Friday 24th May: Year 6 Residential to Holy Island – final payments required now 
via Arbor. 

• Friday 24th May: Break up for Half Term  

• Monday 3rd June: Teacher Training Day – School closed to all pupils. 

• Tuesday 4th June: Year 1 Trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

• Friday 7th June: Buddy Lunch (Rec parents, Y6 and Reception pupils) 

• Tuesday 18th June: Sports Day PM 

• Tuesday 23rd July: School closes for Summer Holiday 1.30pm 
 
SAFEGUARDING 
The designated safeguarding leads at St. Peter’s are myself and Mrs Brewster. Please speak to one of 

us in confidence if you have any concerns. A confidential e-mail can be sent at any time to 

safeguarding@stpeter.doncaster.sch.uk 

 
I wish you all a wonderful weekend. 
God Bless, 
 
Mrs Young 
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